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Icr3381-5L) Marguerite McLean 

From: Filings@psc.state,fl.us 
Sent: 

To: 'shortutility@ernbarqrnail.corn' 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 100387-SU 
Attachments: ValenciaPSCpdf 

Tuesday, October 26,2010 4:52 PM 
PARTIES 

M s .  Faircloth: 

We are in receipt of your filing below. However, this filing is not eligible for electronic filing. Please see e-filing 
requirements on the PSC webpage at: http://www.psc.state.fl.us/dockets/e-filin~s/ Specifically: 

E-Mail Transmitting an Electronically Filed Document 

The e-mail message to which the document is attached shall include the following information, in the order 
listed: 

a. The full name, address, telephone number, and e-mail address of the person responsible for the 
electronic filing, 

b. The docket number and title if filed in an existing docket, 
c. The name of the party on whose behalf the document is filed, 
d. The total number of pages in each attached document., and 
e. A brief but complete description of each attached document. 

0 

Your filing will need to he revised and resubmitted in order to be officially accepted for filing. 

Please feel free to call our office if you have any questions. 

From: Short Utility [rnailto:shortutility@ernbarqrnail.corn] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 3:37 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject Docket No. 100387-SU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 
Attached is the letter stating the actual closing date for the sale of Valencia Acres WWTP to the City of Avon Park. 
The actual closing date did take place on September 30, 2010. 
Thank You 
Mary Jane Faircloth 
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